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Nge Piiiifmana O Aorearoa

19 August 2016

Marcus Graf
fyi-request-4409-e33babe8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Graf
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

| refer to your email of 9 August 2016 in which you requested “copies of all correspondence
between the New Zealand Police and the following organisations and individuals:
1. Virtus Training Group Ltd (VTG)
2. Any subsidiaries of Virtus Training Group Ltd
3. Any of the directors of Virtus Training Group Ltd., namely
a) Craig Dougald Barker
b) Charles John Jury”.

I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

As you did not specify a timeframe, Police have looked at records over the last 10 years and
have located no correspondence between the New Zealand Police and the listed
organisations or individuals. Your request is therefore refused pursuant to section 18(e) of
the Official Information Act 1982 as the information you have requested does not exist.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to
the Office of the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of my decision.

Yours sincerely

John Bole
Deputy Chief Executive: Finance

Safer Communities Together




